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To: Maths Co-ordinators 

of all Primary Phase Norfolk Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mathematics Co-ordinator  
 
 
 
 
Remember the 
MATHS ACTIVITY PACK  
We are now producing  
MATHS ACTIVITY PACK 2 
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If you have produced your own ‘game board’ or a template please send a copy but do 
not send commercially produced materials (just reference to them), as we are not able 
to include them due to copyright restrictions. 
 
How do you forward your ideas? 

π Paper copies of the blank forms to photocopy and complete are enclosed.  
These should be returned to me at the above address. 

π Examples of completed forms to model what we need are also enclosed. 
π If an electronic version of the forms would be more convenient, please email me 

at the address given above and I will forward one by return.  The completed 
forms can be sent back to me as attachments. 

 
Please get thinking, enthuse the rest of your staff and get your ideas to us by Friday 
16th May. 
 
Your pack will be sent to you during the Summer Term. 
 
Thank you in anticipation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Micky Harcourt-Heath 
Numeracy Adviser 
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